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Friday 13th December 2019 
 
Dear *********,  
 
I hope you have settled into life at Aylsham High School and have had a great first term.   
I am writing to you because we have had some exciting news at Colby School which involves you and your 
old Year 6 friends.  The Primary School League Tables were published today and the Year 6 results in the 
National Tests were compared between schools locally and all around England.       
 
I am very excited to inform you that due to your hard work, Colby School did brilliantly!  Thank you for your 
contribution – everyone played their part.  I am so proud of you all!        
 
Colby School was the 6th best school in Norfolk for children achieving the expected standard in Reading, 
Writing and Mathematics.   
 
Colby School was the best school in Norfolk for children achieving the higher standard in Reading, Writing 
and Mathematics – in 1st place out of 411 schools!   
 
Colby School was 1st in Norfolk for your Mathematics scores! 
Colby School was 1st in Norfolk for your Reading scores!   
 
There are 20,553 schools in England.  Your amazing test results have compared brilliantly with schools all 
over the country.   
 
Colby School was in 234th position for pupils meeting the expected standard in Reading, Writing and 
Mathematics in England – 234th out of 20,553 schools.  
 
Colby School was in joint 41st position for children achieving the higher standard in Reading, Writing and 
Mathematics – 41st out of 20,553 schools. 
 
Your Reading scores were so good they put us in the joint 91st position – 91st out of 20,553 schools. 
 
Your Mathematics scores were outstanding and put us in an amazing joint 28th position out of all the 20,553 
schools in England!  What an amazing achievement!  You are awesome mathematicians!     
 
I am very proud of how hard you all worked last year and these fantastic positions in the League Tables are 
well deserved – well done!   
 
You were a fantastic Year 6, but life is not all about test scores – if there were League Tables for being kind, 
happy, enthusiastic and brilliant young people you would definitely be in first place for them all!   
 
Have a lovely Christmas.     
Kind regards, 

            


